
  

 

 

The Department of Radiology successfully conducted a Continuing 

Medical Education (CME) program titled “Contrast Media Updates” on 

09/07/2025. The event saw enthusiastic participation from postgraduate 

students,faculty members and technicians across department of radiology ,  

pharmacology and nuclear medicine  

The CME covered as many topics ranging from contrast handling to 

adverse reaction management and reporting. Renowned speakers from 

within  the institution and from industry  shared valuable insights through 

interactive sessions and case discussions. 

The feedback received from attendees was overwhelmingly positive, with 

many expressing appreciation for the practical relevance and clarity of the 

topics discussed. We believe that such academic events significantly 

contribute to the holistic development of our trainees and uphold the 

standards of clinical excellence in our institution with regarding the 

Contrast media usage and ADR reporting . 

We are grateful for  your support in organizing this event and look 

forward to conducting many similar  programs in the future. 

 


